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Dr. Louis Bykoski
Regional Environmental Economist
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
AR-5200
Washington, D.C. 20555

REF: Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Manchester, Connecticut

Dear Dr. Bykoski:

It has come to our attention that the referenced project may have an
effect on historic properties potentially eligible for the National
Register of Historic Places. We also understand that this project may
be licensed by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

Your agency's involvement in this undertaking and the nature of the
project's effect on historic properties may require obtaining the
comments of the Council. The National Historic Preservation Act of
1966, as amended (16 U.S.C. Sec. 470f) and the Council's regulations (36
CFR Part 800) set forth this responsibility. We would appreciate your
agency investigating this matter and notifying us of your findings.
Should you have any questions, please call Kate M. Perry of our staff at
254-3495, an FTS number.

Historic and cultural properties are among our nation's most significant
resources. Your early coordination with the Council and the Connecticut

State Historic Preservation Office will ensure that these resources are
considered in decisionmaking.

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to receiving your reply.
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